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Use of a Cooperative Contract for the Purchase of Three Slurry Seal Trucks (Two Replacements/One
Addition) for the Transportation Department (Citywide)

This purchase will replace two older slurry trucks that have reached the end of their useful life and
provide one additional to ensure adequate spares needed to support Transportation’s pavement
preservation maintenance program.

Fleet Services, the Transportation Department, and Procurement Services recommend authorizing
the purchase using the Sourcewell cooperative contract with Rush Truck Centers of Arizona dba
Rush Truck Center Phoenix at $2,107,585.71, based on estimated requirements. This purchase is
funded by Local Street Sales Tax.
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